
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
 
Website: https://huntersville-
happy-hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 
November 12 – Vocational Trip  

         to Metrolina Greenhouses 
November 19 – Chad McGlone 
November 26 – Dale Gentle 
December 3 – Mallard Creek Interact 
December 10 – Walter Siegenthaler 
December 17 – Social: Christmas Party 
December 24 – No Meeting 
December 31 – No Meeting 
January 7 – Titus Bartalotta 
January 14 –  
January 21 – Brenda Robinson 
January 28 – Margi Kyle 
February 4 – 
February 11 – 
February 18 – 
February 25 – 
March 4 –  
March 11 –  
March 15 – Vocational Trip  

         to Metrolina Greenhouses 
March 15, 16, 17 – District Conference   
                                                 in Asheville 
March 18 – 
March 25 – 
March 31 – LAKE NORMAN  
                    MEN THAT COOK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HUNTERSVILLE HAPPY HOUR MESSAGE 
By President Mike Fitzgerald 
What a great trip our club had to the Metrolina Greenhouse last Monday!   
The Metrolina crew was busy getting 4,000,000 poinsettias ready to ship for the 
Holiday season.  It was truly amazing to see the largest single-site heated greenhouse 
in the United States at 162 acres under roof. Metrolina’s size is comparable to 5 
Concord Mills Malls which could fit inside the greenhouse! In addition, they also have 
15 acres of outdoor growing space.  Thank you Metrolina! 
 

Join us this week for our guest Chad McGlone founder of Teacher2Teachers Global.   
See you tomorrow and don’t forget to bring a friend! 
 

Club Fundraiser – 
Fresh Fir Holiday Wreaths 
$25 for a 22" natural Fraser Fir wreath fresh from Ashe County.  
Order now and contact any member!! Or call 704-905-5002 

November 19 –  
Chad McGlone  

Executive Director at Teachers2Teachers Global.  
Chad will share their mission to revolutionize teacher 
support, professional development, and STEM education 
resources, creating engaged educators and students 
worldwide.  

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(704)%20906-8136
mailto:wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com
https://t2tglobal.org/global-math-stories/
https://t2tglobal.org/global-math-stories/


   

Club Officers 
 

Mike Fitzgerald  
President 
 
 
Mark Kincer 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 

Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

 
Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

Paul DeBellis  
Club Membership  

  

 
Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 

Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 

 
 
 

November 12 –  
Vocational Trip to 
Metrolina Greenhouses  
We had a great turn out with Rotary 
club members, friends and family. 
Thanks to Vickie Van Wingerden for 
letting us on the tour. We will go back 
on March 15 for a spring tour! 

November 10 – Community Service  
Huntersville Veterans Day Parade 
Our club had Bob’s 53 Pick Up in the parade with students from Grand Oak 
Elementary singing “America the Beautiful”. Our Rotary tent gave out cookies and we 
took orders for Christmas wreaths, thanks to our volunteers! 

 

November 10 – Foundation Banquet 
We had a great time at the banquet, with 11 attendees from our club. Great evening! 
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Community Service 
 

Mark Kincer 
Community Service Chair 
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 
Rick Zoerb 
Community - Police  
 

 
International Service 
 

Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 

Deborah Wilhelm  
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 

Erin Lyons  
Elementary Schools 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davidson  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

Jeffrey Stern 
Education 
 
 

Past Presidents 

Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018  
 

Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 

Michael Dane 
2015-2016 

 

Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

 

Huntersville Happy Hour Rotary 

Chartered on June 16, 2014 

Club Service 
 

Happy Birthday 
November 19 – Erin Lyons 
Happy Anniversary 
November 27 – John & Cynthia Beiler 
November 30 – Mike & Alicia Fitzgerald 
Happy Club Member Anniversary 
November 10 – John Beiler - 4 years 
November 10 – Tom Ford – 4 years 
 
 

 

October 22, 23, 24 and 25 –  
Youth & International Service  
October 24 – United Nations Day & World Polio Day 
Our club members educated students at Huntersville 

Elementary about how Rotary got involved in eradicating 

Polio. Students brought money to school and got their 

Pinkie Painted Purple, just like the children that get the 

immunization drops in Afghanistan, Pakistan and Nigeria. 

October 27 – Community Service  
Huntington Greens Clean Up Day 
Thanks to Mike, Mark, John, Tom, Walter and Eric, the Mayor, Huntersville Police and 
other service organizations the Huntington Greens neighborhood is a bit cleaner.  

 

November 10 –  
Tree Planting  
RI President John Germ 
planted a tree at Mint Museum 

 

Club Service –  
New Member 
We welcome Eileen Solomon 
to our Rotary family. 
Don’t mind the pool playing 

photo bomber 😊 


